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12 September 2013 

Peter Black Site Update to Report 

I would be grateful if the Area Board could be informed that Highways have assumed 

responsibility for the land outside the site’s physical boundaries and have arranged 

for it to be maintained. My understanding is that this will occur in the near future but 

the contractor could not provide a calendar date.  

Stephen Hawkins 

Team Leader (Enforcement) 

E-mail Stephen.Hawkins@wiltshire.gov.uk  

 


